
Open Enrollment for Flexible Spending Accounts (FSA) will begin on November 30, 2020 and end on December 11, 2020.  As with last year, 
enrollment will be via Ceridian Dayforce.  You must log in through a computer in order to access the enrollment portal.    
 
Below is important information that you should read before enrolling or re-enrolling.  
 
More information and instructions on how to complete the enrollment will be forthcoming, but if you plan on enrolling, start crunching your 
numbers to arrive at your 2021 election amount! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brad or Lindi in Human Resources. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 


